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Easter Blessings 
THIS Easter, I’m wishing that you and 

your family have a peaceful and 

relaxing break. 

May you be blessed with plenty of  

happiness, hope and love.  

Have a great and joyful Easter!  

With kindest regards 

 

 

Give thanks this 

Easter 

OUR churches, St Hilda’s 

and St Matthew’s will be 

giving special services this 

Easter on the following 

days: 

9 April—Palm Sunday 

16 April—Easter Sunday 

(St.Matthews also have 

an egg hunt on this day) 

Check the following 

websites for more 

information 

www.sthilda.org 

www.smam.org.uk 

An Easter surprise 
EXCITEMENT filled the school yesterday 

afternoon when the children were told that instead 

of classwork they would be going to the hall for a 

200th birthday surprise.  As a special treat the 

children  watched ‘a little princess’ performed by 

the UK’s largest touring theatre company.  

Judging by the laughter and cheering coming 

from the hall it was enjoyed by teachers and 

children alike. 

Well done 
Mrs Dyer and the Year 6 teachers would like to say a 

huge well done to all Year 6 children who completed 

‘mock’ SAT papers this week.  We are very proud of 

you all. 

Where is  i t?  
THERE it is!  If you are wondering what we were looking 

for the answer is eggs.  Excited children raced around 

school this week on our egg hunt.  The eggs all had a 

letter attached and when 

the letters were put 

together they read 

Happy Easter.  The 

children were rewarded 

for completing the egg 

hunt with a delicious 

chocolate egg from the 

PTA. 

One good turn... 
...deserves another and you 

can help us do a  good turn.  

200 years ago Mr Foxall gave 

some money to start our school.  We want to help 

some children in Uganda get their own classroom.  

Most of these children study outside even in the cold 

weather  and they end up getting sick because of 

this.  On Friday 21 April children are invited to wear 

their own clothes to school for a £1 donation.  There 

will also be a special assembly where we will learn 

more about this worthy cause. 
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